
From:
To: FERGAS
Subject: LNG export proposal
Date: Monday, February 09, 2015 4:27:25 PM

Having just found about this time for commenting today, I  feel it would be appropriate to extend the deadline for
 comments.  I am opposed to the exporting for a number of reasons.  It would take away from the supply needed by
 the U.S., this will only cause the price of gas to go up here and these among other considerations cause me to state
 that it is not in the public interest to allow the export proposal to be approved.

thank you for your consideration,

susi westwood

Cummington, MA 01026
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